
Dear R. + J.Mª. 
 
Jaime has come + gone and although I’m sure he missed you, I think his vacation was 
fairly satisfactory.  He had dinner with us a couple of times, met me for lunch in the 
Deanery and we went on a shopping tour in Erdmann where Jaime acquired a pair of 
shoes. Towards the end of the week the Marshalls went away for two days –leaving 
Jaime a can which I think he enjoyed. He seemed to me to be in a fine shape –working 
on possible transfers in no sense desperately and much sore cheerful about his 
present college. He would no doubt express more violent feelings to you than to us –
but I feel he his managing pretty well –better perhaps than he would admit to you. I 
talked with Jaime last night by phone and he said his return trip included a delay and 
some temporarily lost luggage which has now appeared. In short – you have good 
grounds for feeling that things are acceptable at the moment. 
Nat, at zero hour, decided to give R.C.A. another whirl –and thinks it will take here until 
Oct. to find out what the future holds. 
Anyway –I resigned the job I had accepted- and we will be in B.M. for next year. 
Spring is coming –the pace of activity picks up- and I long for Commencement Day. 
 
Best to you both 
 
[signatura] 
 


